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Support for Victims of the Tohoku-Pacific Ocean Earthquake and Earthquake-Affected Areas 

 
We would like to express its deepest sympathy to those who were affected by the Tohoku-Pacific 
Ocean Earthquake that occurred on March 11, 2011. 
 
In parallel with the support of its employees who fell victim to the earthquake, the Group is making a 
series of deliveries of relief supplies received from members companies and partners, to victims in 
earthquake-affected areas. 
 
We wish victims the speediest possible recovery. 
 
1. Details of support 

(1) Ishinomaki City Disaster Headquarters 
   ○ Four trucks in total (arrived on March 16 and 17) 

Three trucks: food, drinking water, blankets, towels, tissues, toilet paper, disposable diapers, 
powdered milk, table-top stove, butane gas cartridges, etc. 
One truck: drinking water 

 
(2) Miyagi Prefecture Disaster Headquarters 
   ○ One truck: (scheduled to arrive on March 18) 

Tissues, toilet paper, masks, hand disinfectant sprays, nonwoven fabric wipers 
 
   ○ Disposable diapers for infants 

Kimberly-Clark Corporation, a major U.S. manufacturer of health and hygienic products 
and a partner of Nippon Paper Crecia Co., Ltd., offered to provide 360,000 disposable 
diapers for infants. Nippon Paper Group decided to contribute this entirely to assistance for 
victims, and will consult with Miyagi Prefecture Disaster Headquarters on how to make the 
contribution specifically. 


